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Newsletter
Welcome to the July Newsletter!
We hope you are enjoying the
sunshine! This newsletter will
cover event highlights and news
from across Campus.

Cambridge Wide Open Day! 
It was great to see some of you from the village community
at Cambridge Wide Open Day - Thank you so much for
joining us!

Highlights from the day included a sustainability talk,
Campus tour and our summer market with outdoor games &
food trucks!

Sustainability talk
Land & Ecology Manager, Matt

Antrobus

Campus tour
Chief Scientific & Innovation

Officer, Louise Jopling

Summer Market
We were joined by local
businesses & food vans!
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Accelerate@Babraham Announces
2025 Cohort

Five life science start-ups focused on the
development of new technology, products
and services to positively impact future
healthcare have been selected to
participate in the Babraham Research
Campus accelerator programme,
Accelerate@Babraham. Held annually,
Accelerate@Babraham is now in its
seventh year. Since its inception, the
programme has supported 32 early-stage
enterprises. Read more on our website!

We were delighted to welcome the
Mayor of Cambridgeshire and
Peterborough to Babraham Research
Campus!

The Mayor visited South Cambridgeshire’s
leading life science hubs - Babraham
Research Campus and Wellcome Genome
Campus - to gain firsthand insight into the
world-class science, innovation, and
business growth taking place on site. Read
more on our website!

We hope you enjoyed this months’ newsletter! If there is
anything specific you would like to hear about, please do let
us know by contacting minniejo.hurstjoy@babraham.co.uk! 


